
 



Planning Committee: 05/12/2012 

 

 Report of Head of Planning Service (DFJ) 

 

 Recommendation: 

 

Site Visit 

 

 Reason for Reporting to Committee:  

 

It is considered that due to the nature and scale of the development that it would be beneficial for the 

members to view the site and its context prior to making any determination. 

 

 1. Recommendation  

 

Site Visit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



Planning Committee: 05/12/2012 

 

 Report of Head of Planning Service (NJ) 

 

 Recommendation: 

 

Site Visit 

 

 Reason for Reporting to Committee:  

 

The application is made for a wind turbine with a maximum hub height of up to 36.5m, rotor diameter of up to 

30m and a maximum hub height of up to 46.1m, together with associated development. 

 

It is considered that it would be of benefit to the members to view the site and its context prior to making any 

determination.  

 

 1. Recommendation  

 

Site visit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



Planning Committee: 05/12/2012 

 

 Report of Head of Planning Service (DPJ) 

 

 Recommendation: 

 

Site Visit 

 

 Reason for Reporting to Committee:  

 

The Local Member has requested a site visit and it is considered necessary for members to view the site and 

its context before considering the planning application in January. 

 

 1. Recommendation  

 

Site Visit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



Planning Committee: 05/12/2012 

 

 Report of Head of Planning Service (NJ) 

 

 Recommendation: 

 

Defer 

 

 Reason for Reporting to Committee:  

 

The application is made for a wind turbine with a maximum hub height of up to 44m, rotor diameter of up to 

33m and a maximum upright vertical tip height of up to 62m, together with associated developments. 

 

A site visit was held on 21
st
 November 2012. 

 

New information with a view to addressing an objection to the application by the Countryside Council for 

Wales has just been received.  In order to allow consultees an opportunity to review that information it is 

recommended that the application is deferred.  It is anticipated that a full report and recommendation will 

follow in the January Committee. 

 

 1. Recommendation  

 

Defer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


